INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

To: Academic Standards Committee (ASC)
From: Charles Singler, Chairgﬁg

Date: April 23, 1996

Subject:

Minutes of meeting of April 19, 1996; 12:00 - 1:10 p.m.
Present: L. Sellaro, J. Morrison, B. Brothers, P. Schuster, D. Funk, C. Singler
1. Minutes of April 10 were approved.

2. Singler reported on a phone conversation with J. Loch regarding the proposal for non-
matriculated admission. Loch has received a copy of the 4/10 minutes and indicates that he would
like to rewrite the proposal. He offered to meet with ASC on May 3. The ASC will accepted.

3. Discussion of proposal on transfer of Honors Credit re: articulation agreements. Questions
and comment included:

a) Item 1 - last sentence is unnecessary and should be deleted.

b) Item 1 - will credits be accepted automatically? from any college? from accredited colleges?
limited to colleges signed to articulation agreements? would there be a review panel?

¢) What do other (non YSU) programs and courses look like. Could Nate Ritchey provide
examples.

d) Who belongs to the National Collegiate Honors Council?

e) Invite Dr. Ritchey to May 17 meeting.

4. Discussion on experiential learning for credit. Comments: Credit for experiences is best
handled at the discretion of the department, and appropriate to be limited to the major. The
current practices at YSU are appropriate to continue and no change would be recommended at
this time. However, review will continue. The ad hoc committee was to report to the ASC.
Major question - how are experiences to be measured?

Meeting adjourned.





